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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/11/2020  08:06:152020/3552/P OBJ Alan John Mason This is a gross over-development of a very modest period property. There is not enough street-facing exterior 

space to accommodate facilities - bin storage, bikes etc - for fifteen residents. The Council is urged to reject 

this application.

07/11/2020  17:46:262020/3552/P OBJ Marcia MacLeod I object to this planning application primarily because we - which can be defined as West Hampstead and 

London as a whole - need affordable family flats and one/two bedroom flats, not 12 rooms. 

In addition, if there are going to be up to 15 people living there, will parking permits be refused? There is no 

room for another 15 cars (or 10 cars, or even five cars) in this area. 

And finally, up to 15 more people puts pressure on doctors' and dentists' surgeries which are already full - and 

will have even less room for new patients when other developments already approved and possibly underway 

are completed. It is not acceptable to permit developments which will increase density without also providing 

extra necessary facilities.
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